
 
Dear Timothy, 
 
As per your review comments for FCC ID: MQ4WB1K5S, 
please see the explanation as below: 
 
1) Please find the revised diagram attached which provided 
    by our client as per your requirement. 
 
2) Please find the revised manual and revised label attached 
    for your review. 
 
3) Please also find the revised manual attached for your reference. 
 
4) We modified the report regarding to your requirement. 
    Please find the revised report attached. 
 
5) For the statement for RBW and VBW setting, please  
    refer to the section 2.1 of report. 
 
I hope the supplements satisfy all your requirement for reviewing 
this application. If you have further question, please feel free to  
contact me. 
 
Thank you very much for your kindly help on this project. 
 
Best Regards, 
Julia Chu 
 
 
 
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
To: <jchu@itslabtest-twn.com> 
Cc: <MCHEN@itslabtest-twn.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2002 12:25 PM 
Subject: Preliminary Review of AboCom System, Inc., FCC ID: MQ4WB1K5S 
 
 
Michael, 
 
Attached are comments regarding review of this application. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson, NARTE Certified EMC Engineer (No. EMC-002205-NE) 
Examining Engineer 

To: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
Subject: Re: FCC ID: MQ4WB1K5S 
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American TCB, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave. 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
email:                  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
alternate email:    TRJ@adelphia.net 
direct number:     404-414-8071 
corporate phone:  703-847-4700 
corporate fax:      703-847-6888 
 
 
 
 
 

 revised-report.pdf  
 

 revised-Installation guide.pdf  
 

 revised-label.pdf  
 

 revise-block diagram.pdf  
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